
Student Services and Administration Building

The new buildings will house both Student Services and Administrative Offices, a Board of Trustees 
meeting room, a campus bookstore, and the Falcon’s Nest. The design has been completed and 
plan check is nearing completion at the Division of the State Architect. The soil improvements for the 
future buildings (to alleviate the need for deep pile foundation construction typical of the buildings 
on Campus) is under contract to begin in the fall of 2022 and complete in early 2023. The Student 
Services building will bring together in one location the various student services currently scattered 
throughout the Campus. Including, the Welcome Center and New Student Support, Educational 
Partnerships and Programs, Counseling, Student Government, Student Equity and Success, the 
Active Learning Center, Career and Placement Services, Transfer Center, Admissions, Financial Aid 
as well as Computer Labs, Classrooms, Meeting Rooms, Conference Room Spaces, the Falcon’s 
Nest and Franco’s Closet. The Administration building, site improvements, connection to and updating 
of Falcon Square and a new campus main entrance is planned to be constructed by a possible future 
bond measure.






